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There are magical things happening in the

library and a beautiful reading and learning

space is beginning to take shape.

Bookcases are full of books, (and some of

them are even in alphabetical order).

 There are  new tables and chairs.  And

there's even a new Learning Resources

Centre Co-Ordinator (that's librarian to you

and me). Watch this space for more

progress.

Once the library opens:

Weds Lunch: Games Club

Thurs Lunch: Mindfulness 

Fri Lunch: tbc

Weds after school : Reading Club
Thurs after school: KS5 Reading Club

World Book Day is just

around the corner so if

you would like to get

involved in planning

events in and around the

library, please pop up to

the library Weds- Fri and

speak with Mrs Garvey.

FROM THIS...

KIRK HALLAM ACADEMY'S
LIBRARY NEWSLETTER

TO THIS.....

        COMING SOON

WITH JUST A LITTLE BIT OF HELP

 BIG THANKS 

THANK YOU!

THANK YOU SO MUCH TO ALL THE STUDENTS WHO HAVE

HELPED PICK BOOKS UP, ORGANISE THEM INTO PILES, PUT

THEM ON SHELVES, MOVE THEM AGAIN, AND HELP DESIGN

THE LIBRARY SPACE. YOU HAVE BEEN BRILLIANT!

MAKING PROGRESS

     READING FOR PLEASURE?
Find somewhere comfortable to open your book.

Maybe read with a mate or read alone. Listen to 

an audio book. Make it a habit - same time, 

same place? Whatever you do - keep reading.




